
Dear Customer,

We are currently planning for the upcoming 2024 back to school period. Our priority will 
continue to remain around care and service as we offer our customers different options around 
shopping for their uniform requirements.

We again take this opportunity to remind our parents and students to shop early to avoid the 
queues. Our online facility coupled with the Click & Collect option and the ability to book 
fitting times through our Retail Booking Service gives flexibility and conveninece to all. This 
service has been a huge success over the past two years and considerably reduced the waiting 
times for our customers.

We are encouraging the use of our online shopping services wherever possible and look 
forward to your support in relaying this message to your communities.

Kind Regards,		

Andrew Suffell
General Manager - Sales & Marketing
Australia & China
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